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With ordinary talent and extraordinary perseverance, all things are attainable. ~ Thomas Foxwell Buxton 
 

Renovations Made Possible by Transition to Betterness 

Due to the generosity of Transition to Betterness, 3 South in the Y. Emara Centre for Healthy Aging and 
Mobility has been undergoing renovations. The unit that houses WRH Palliative Beds will  be known as the 
Transition to Betterness Supportive Care Unit. It is anticipated that renovations will be complete and 
that patients will be moved back by October 2013.  

Dr. Michael Lai Walk—September 28th! 
Registration is open for the 4th annual 5K walk/run in memory of Dr. Michael Lai happening on 
Saturday, September 28, 2013. The walk/run begins at 10am at the Riverside Sportsmen Club at 10835 
Riverside Dr. E. The cost to participate is $25 (or $25 in pledges) and includes a walk/run, t-shirt and lunch. 
Funds raised have supported a portable ultrasound for the ICU and will now support the construction of a 
chemotherapy room on the 4th floor Inpatient Oncology Program. For more information visit 
www.wrh.on.ca/drlaiwalkathon. 

Save the Date: Tragically O’Hip 
Dr. Len Cortese will be hosting a fundraiser on October 25th, 2013 at the Caboto Club —Tragically O’Hip 
will feature the musical talent of medical professionals à la ’WRH Idol’. Stay tuned for ticket information. 

Use your Head! 
A workshop on the subject of Concussions will be held for for Parents, Coaches, Trainers, Referees & Educators 
on September 12, 2013 at the WFCU Centre.  Admission is free. Limited Seating will be available.. Topics include:  A 
survivor’s perspective, OMHA guidelines for return to play,  assessing symptoms on the field of play and practical strategies 
for managing symptoms at home. To reserve a seat. contact the Brain Injury Association at 519.981.1329 or 
info@biawe.com or www.biawe.com. 

LHIN Workshop 
The Erie St. Clair LHIN will host a Rehabilitative Care Forum: Functional Decline and Rehabilitation of the 
Frail Elderly: Building our Knowledge. For more information visit the event calendar at www.wrh.on.ca. To 
register, please contact Helen Johnson, ESC LHIN Rehabilitation Network Lead, hjohnson@ckha.on.ca  or 
by phone at 519-352-6401 ext. 6404.  
 

Did you know? 
To date, 3,150 staff members have been recognized through the Above and Beyond program. Physicians, 

employees, WRH sub-contracted employees and volunteers can be nominated though our websites. To qualify 
submissions require evidence of a person ‘going the extra mile’ to fulfill WRH vision of ‘Outstanding Care—No 

Exceptions!’. Every quarter, staff are selected from the Above and Beyond for banners. Please note that banners 
have been updated to reflect the new WRH motto: ‘Compassion is our Passion’. 

Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital. 
Submissions can be made to gisele_seguin@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  
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